
From: Michael Tannock
To:
Cc: Arlene Goss
Subject: FW: Local Government Official Information request - 538784
Date: Wednesday, 30 March 2016 04:54:00 p.m.

Dear Sarah,
 
I’m writing in reply to your request regarding car parking on the legal road outside 1 Titri Place in
 Mosgiel. 
 
I have checked records relating to Titri Place and also 1 Titri Place.
 
There is nothing that I can find in these records allowing a resident to restrict parking  in the
 location or way described.
 
In general, any vehicle  which is registered, warranted and licensed may park on any road as long
 as it parks legally. 
 
Parked legally means clear of any vehicle access  and in accordance with any traffic sign, parking
 sign or road
markings eg.time restrictions or broken yellow lines.
 
I trust this answers your question, and please contact the undersigned if you wish to clarify
 further.
 
Kind regards
Michael
 
Michael Tannock
Network Team Leader, Transportation
Dunedin City Council
 
50 The Octagon, Dunedin; P O Box 5045, Moray Place, Dunedin 9058, New Zealand
Telephone:  03 477 4000; Fax: 03 474 3789
Email: michael.tannock@dcc.govt.nz; www.dunedin.govt.nz
 

P Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail
 
 
 
From: Sarah  
Sent: Tuesday, 29 March 2016 4:28 p.m.
To: officialinformation@dcc.govt.nz
Subject: Local Government Official Information request - 538784
 

Sarah has submitted a LGOIMA request - 538784.

Below are the details of the request

Request details:
I am wanting to find out weather a parking space on Titri Place mosgiel is public or is for
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 the private use of the owners of 1 Tirti place as they seem to think. This park can be seen
 on the street view on the DCC website and is on the left of the road when entering the
 street. The owners of 1 Tirti place believe it is solley their park to use and order any one
 else to move their vehicle. please see the attached image of the parking space

File attachment
Carpark.png, type image/png, 299.2 KB
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